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Dear Health Committee
 
As a Queensland resident, I implore you to reject and oppose the new bill which proposes
 the weakening of our abortion laws.  Not only does this bill reduce the protection of
 women, but it allows for the termination of a full–term foetus which, by this stage of
 pregnancy, would be a fully formed human being.  Technically then, this would be the
 same as legalising murder.
 
I believe that, if this bill (and its predecessor) is ever passed, it would in time lead to the
 possibility of any living human being who may be (considered by some) not
 ‘perfect/normal’, and/or may be a burden on society (the state) being legally euthanised.
 The thought is absolutely horrendous and this must never be allowed to occur.
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter
 
yours faithfully
 
Anita Robinson
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